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Director’s Letter 2024 

 

It is my pleasure to announce the 51st Annual Niagara ladies Retreat from March 22-24, 2024, at the renowned White Oaks Resort 

and Spa, Niagara-on-the-Lake, Niagara, Ontario. 

 

Niagara Ladies Retreat (NLR) continues to be a place of transformation, relationship building and alignment with purpose. This year 

we will gather under the theme “BELOVED.” In St. Matthew 3:17 as Jesus was coming up from the water at his baptism the bible 

says “‘And suddenly a voice came from heaven, saying, ‘This is My beloved Son, in whom I am well pleased.”’ It is important to note 

that this profound affirmation came before Jesus worked a miracle or cast out a demon. God affirmed Him as His esteemed, cherished, 

and dear Son simply because of who He is, not because of what He’s done. Jesus went on to serve from that place doing great and 

mighty things. As “beloved” daughters we must be convinced of God’s unconditional love for us; He is not waiting for us to do 

something extraordinary to love us, He simply loves us because of who we are. Every challenge you face and every set back you 

encounter must be confronted with that truth. And like Jesus, we must live and serve from that place. 

 

Our Special Guests include: 

 Rev. Dr. Arlene Hall, Pastor, Deliverance Temple Worship Center, Dorchester, MA. 

 Min. Esther Chouloute, Church of God of Prophecy, Bronx New York. 

 

Special Features: 

 Breakfast with the Golden Girls 

 Women of Excellence Award 

 Full registration paid for person who invites the most first-timers. 

 NLR Community Impact Program - logifem.org 

 Saturday Morning GospelGroove Workout 

 Director’s Award for church with highest attendance 

 A plethora of topics relevant to the church community. 

 

Occupancy per person: 

 Quad - $365 

 Triple - $390 

 Double - $445 

 Single - $600 

 

Registration fee includes accommodation, 5 meals, access to hotel facilities (gym, pool) and NLR t-shirt. 

 

I thank you for your outstanding support over the years and urge you to encourage your sisters to join us in the time of affirmation, 

fellowship, and worship. 

 

BELOVED! 

 

Sophia Pringle 
Retreat Director 

 

https://logifem.org/

